
 

Dear Class 1 Homelearners, 

 

So, it is your last day of home-schooling! You have all been absolutely brilliant and have 

tried so hard with all the different tasks and challenges. Mrs Mitchell and I are so very 

proud of you all and we cannot wait to welcome you back into the classroom. Only three 

more sleeps to go! 

Of course, being at home is quite different from being at school and you may feel a 

little nervous about Monday. I always find that if I am organised, the butterflies in my 

tummy aren’t quite so busy! So, my final challenge for you is to check you have 

everything you need to return to school. I have written a list that may help: 

1. Uniform: do you have your school jumper all ready to go? 

2. Water bottle: it is important to keep drinking lots of water at school. 

3. School shoes: are they shiny and polished? Maybe you could help with this? 

4. Pack up box: if you are bringing your own lunch although Mrs Saunders lunches 

always look yummy! 

5. You: are you ready? Hair brushed, teeth cleaned. 

Once you have ticked all these items off, you are ready to go! Have a lovely weekend 

and I cannot wait to see you all raring to go on Monday morning. 

See you all in three sleeps! 

Miss Pearce  


